

High Storrs Road, Sheffield, S11 7LG 0114 266 3137

Head Teacher: Mrs Emma Hardy enquiries@ecclesall.sheffield.sch.uk www.ecclesallprimary.co.uk

19th September 2025









Year 1 - Gruffalo workshop

Dear Parents/Carers,

On Monday, 6th (Dolphins - AM and Seals - PM) and Tuesday, 7th October 2025 (Blue Whales), Y1 will be taking part in a Gruffalo workshop in school to support their learning about the great outdoors. This workshop will last half a day per class and will include lots of different activities to enhance learning.

- On Monday Dolphins will need to register in Seals classroom. Please come straight to this class in the morning.
- On Tuesday Blue Whales will register in Dolphins classroom, again please come straight to this class in the morning.

To give permission for your child to take part in the workshop, please log on to ParentPay where you will also be able to pay the cost of £4.29. If you are unable to pay, please contact the school office. We would appreciate if all parents could respond by Wednesday, 1st October.

Thank you

Yours sincerely, Y1 Team